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Well done everyone who entered the 
Autumn half term competition. 

The pictures were fantastic, 
and the winners are 

      Daisy  - Year 1 
Daniela  - Year 3 

   Winter - Year 1 

 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

            PSA Meeting at school 

  Tuesday22ndNovember 6pm 

 

Father Christmas visiting 

Friday 9th December 

 
 
 

Please use the website or app       
easy fundraising 

 
 
 
 
 

 
FEEDBACK 

We are a new PSA Team, and we are 
learning on the job and welcome any 
feedback you have about any of our 
events. Please get in touch through 
email psa@grouville.sch.je 

     or your class representatives 
     Nursery - Leah Buesnel-Sharpe  
    Reception - Lorraine Falle 
    Year 1 - Agnieszka McGlynn 
    Year 2 - Katie Cadigan 

 Year 3 - Ali Hand & Agnieszka McGynn    
Year 4 - Claire Jedda 
Year 5 - Sally Sleath 
Year 6 - Claire Jedda & Katie Cadigan 

          with Black Friday and Christmas shopping. 

BIG THANK YOU  

to all the Disco Volunteers. 

 We all made it happen and the 

children had a great time. 
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